
January 10, 2023 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 

Straightline Kentucky 
d--------------h 

Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

RE: Case No. 2022-00035 
South Woodford Water District 
Redaction of Information from Billing Registers 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

South Woodford Water District (the "District") submits the attached files from which the customer names 
and addresses have been redacted: 

1. Redacted_ Copy_ of_ Apri 1_2020 _ Billi ng_Register .xlsx 
2. Redacted_Copy_of_Aug_2020_Billing_Register.xlsx 
3. Redacted_ Copy _of _Dec_2020 _Billing_Register.xlsx 
4. Redacted_Copy_of _February_2020_Billing_Register.xlsx 
5. Redacted_Copy_of_Jan_2020_Billing_Register.xlsx 
6. Redacted_Copy_of_July_2020_Billing_Register.xlsx 
7. Redacted_Copy_of_June_2020_Billing_Register.xlsx 
8. Redacted_Copy_of_March_2020_Billing_Register.xlsx 
9. Redacted_Copy_of _May_2020_Billing_Register.xlsx 
10. Redacted_Copy_of_Nov_ April_2020_Billing_Register.xlsx 
11. Redacted_Copy_of_Oct_2020_Billing_Register.xlsx 
12. Redacted_Copy_of_September_2020_Billing_Register.xlsx 

These files are intended to replace similar files that had been previously submitted that inadvertently 
contained the customer names and addresses. 

Sincerely, 

Robert K. Miller 

Straightline Kentucky LLC 


